Softball games at Oneonta postponed
4/19/11

ONEONTA, NY -- The Alfred University softball doubleheader at SUNY Oneonta scheduled for today (Tuesday,
April 19) has been postponed due to inclement weather.No makeup date for the non-conference twinbill has been
scheduled. AU (11-6, 2-4 Empire 8) is in action next on Friday, April 22, for a 3 p.m. for a key Empire 8 Conference
doubleheader at Hornell High School against visiting RIT.



